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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and members of the Judiciary Committee: 
I believe LD 1971 should become law because Maine needs to protect our residents 
from the dangerous Department of Homeland Security. Maine local and state law 
enforcement and state employees need to be able to legally stand up to the dangerous 
practices of ICE. We all need to know that law abiding citizens are safe in Maine and 
that local and state law enforcement will not cooperate with ICE to detain and deport 
people. I urge you to vote Ought to Pass on LD 1971. Thank you.


